
 

Notice No: 1171                      Date: 07/08/2024 

NOTICE 

 

All First Year Female Students (Admitted in 2024-25 Session) who are willing to apply 

for Kanyashree Scholarship are requested to meet the following faculty members along 

with relevant documents on 13th & 14th August between 12: 00 Noon to 3:00 PM. 

 

 Dr. Sinjini Roy, Department of Sociology 

 Dr. Pranabes Bhattacharyya, Department of Chemistry 

 

THERE IS NO FAMILY INCOME RESTRICTION 

 

STUDENTS WHO DID NOT HAVE KANYASHREE SCHOLARSHIP IN 

SCHOOL ARE ALSO ELLIGIBLE TO APPLY 

 

                                                 

______________________________ 

Officer-in-Charge 

                                                          Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

                                                                           
                                                                        



 
 


